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Comment Submitted:

Please DO NOT lease these lands for development of solar energy until a more thorough environmental impact assessment is
done. These lands are of GREAT environmental importance, containing significant stands of flora such as the ironwood and
creosote and bordering national park land. These desert areas are highly evolved, perfectly tuned systems that cannot withstand
development. While development of renewable energy is a wise use of our public resources, it would be much better done on
already developed lands or pre-existing structures, such as the tops of city buildings. We must spare the Mojave! What is good for
the desert is good for humans!


